
HB 4005 is outlandishly violating the rights of the "free people". I don't need government 
to tell me how to store my weapons, limit my access to them in a timely fashion should a 
threat arise, and put myself at risk. Now, I store my things FAR more securely than this 
bill would mandate, but that IS MY CHOICE, not yours. If somebody steals your car and 
hurts folks, should you be liable? Answer is NO. Firearms are NO different. Let's 
exercise some logic here and not pass this garbage idea.  

 

 

-Aaron Hays- 

 


